
We believe that standing together will make our country 
rise up again with solidarity among every one of us.

As we are all trying to move on with our lives after the major and crucial Blast that took over 
on August 4th, and hit our beloved city Beirut, we wish you all good health and count on 
you to be resilient as ever in holding up together and unite in helping each other to rise high 
again to a better Lebanon.

We, the Mediterranean and Gulf Insurance and Reinsurance Company (MEDGULF), were 
dedicated throughout the years to fully serve our esteemed clients and help them through 
their difficult crisis in resolving their claims in the best way possible.
Despite the damages and losses that hit our offices and facilities in the 4th of August 
Explosion, and triggered by our patriotism to support our beloved city Beirut, and to help 
out in easing our clients suffering, we have decided to compensate all Motor damages 
resulting from the 4th of August regardless of the cause / proximate cause of the incident 
which will be announced by the official authorities.
Moreover, we do explicitly state that the compensation will be strictly limited to the motor 
policies without any further explanation or interpretation or impact on the other insurance 
lines of business where the coverage will be pending until the final official investigation result.
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